VFW POST 9036

\WFEW

NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS.

UPCOMING EVENTS
*October 7: Afghanistan War Begins
2001

* October 11: Columbus Day F

* October 13: U.S. Navy Established
1775

* October 21: VFW Post 9036 Monthly
Meeting 1900 hrs

* October 23: Grenada Campaign
Began (1983)

* October 27: Navy Day F

* Octaber 31: Halloween

* Movember 2: Election Day %

* Movember 6th: Annual Veterans
Dinner

* November 11th: Veterans Day?

Email info, updates, or corrections to
Bob Patterson
rpatterson5@juno.com or call
208-989-0461

208-739-0085

208-989-0461

October 2021

Owen Spurling, Commander,

Bob Patterson, Quartermaster,

114 Plymouth Avenue

P.O. Box 95

New Plymouth, ID 83655
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13
VFW Post 9036 meeting 21 Oct 1900

From the Commander: "Hello Comrades.
As summer makes way for the fall and
winter | just want to say thank you for all
the great things you have done for our
veterans. Let us continue to reach out to
each other. If you know of a Veteran in
need, let them know that we can help
them. We have many resources available
to assist with food, shelter, addictions,
counseling, and much more. Thank you
everyone,"

We continue to keep a $1000 scholarship
available for vocational training. Family of
Post members are eligible to apply for
this. Please get the word out.

Our annual Veterans Dinner is planned for
November 6th at 5:00 PM. Post 9036 will
provide the dinner free of charge to any
Veteran. Donation of $8.00 per person or
$20.00 a family is suggested. Come on
out for a nice dinner of barbecue ribs and
camaraderie with your fellow Veterans.
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AUXILIARY

Auxiliary meeting 21 Oct 1900

We did really good with the fair and
rifle raffle this year. $9000
approximately from the fair and $3000
from raffle. Good Job to all that were
involved. This will definitely help finance
our programs for the rest of the year.

The auxiliary breakfast for October has
been canceled this year because of
COVID surge concerns.

The Middle and High Schools have been
contacted regarding Pat's Pen/VOD
applications. Pat's pen subject this year
is "How Can | be a Good American".
VOD subject is "America: Where Do We
Go From Here?". Applications are due to
VFW post on 10/37. To District on 11/15

Herb Endicott has a microwave, lift
chair, and power chair to give to any
Veteran.

Tracy Thomas knows of a hospital bed
available to any Veteran in need of it.

Winner of the Henry Rifle this year was
Gary Samson from Emmett, Sue
Kolbaba from Ontario won the Traeger
grill, and Brandi Elam from Fruitland
won the Lifetime cooler. All bought
their tickets at the fair.



